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Consultation on the Draft Admissions Policies for Hans Price Academy 2026/27  
  
Admissions authorities are required to consult on their admission arrangements 
whenever a change to the arrangements is proposed, or if no changes are proposed, 
every 7 years.  As such the Cabot Learning Federation is consulting on the admissions 
arrangements for the above school, for students joining from September 2026.    
  
The consultation period will run from 5th December 2024 to 24th January 2025  
  
Hans Price Academy is a Secondary Academy.  
  
The academy is consulting on various changes including oversubscription criteria well 
as updating wording to make Policies clear and relevant.  
   
A copy of the full draft policy can be found below.  
  
Admissions Policy  
  
  
Any comments on or objections to the proposals can be made during the stated period 
to Elizabeth Tincknell, Head of Governance for the Cabot Learning Federation.  The email 
address for correspondence is Governance@clf.uk or in writing to Elizabeth Tincknell, 
Federation House, King’s Oak Academy, Brook Road, Bristol, BS15 4JT.     
  
  
 
  
Liz Tincknell  
Head of Governance  
Cabot Learning Federation  
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